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February 10, 2016 
 
To:  Ocean Protection Council - Proposition 1 Grant Program 
 
 
Re: Support Letter for the proposal entitled:  Connecting a Tributary in the Salt River Coastal 
Watershed 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 The City of Ferndale is very supportive of the Humboldt County Resource Conservation 
District’s Proposition 1 proposal of restoring upper most reach of the Salt River.  We recognize 
the tremendous potential to enhance fish and wildlife habitat by restoring the historic Salt River 
channel and estuary, while at the same time greatly reducing the duration of flooding in the 
project area.  The loss of the Salt River channel in the Eel River Delta has led to significant 
flooding problems which impose severe economic burdens on farmers and residents in the 
project area.  In this sense, the Salt River Ecosystem Restoration Project will be a win-win for 
the environment and agriculture, and for Ferndale area residents. 
  
 We respectfully encourage you to support The Humboldt County Resource Conservation 
District’s efforts to restore the Salt River; for its habitat restoration, flood damage reduction, and 
economic revitalization potentials. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jay Parrish  
City Manager 
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